
APPENDIX B 
 
 

Questionnaire/Survey from DCC  
 
Controlled Waste Regulations 2012 
 
Dear Customer 
 
Working in conjunction with Derbyshire County Council, Chesterfield 
Borough Council is reviewing arrangements for the disposal of 
household, commercial and industrial waste and specifically the impact 
of the Controlled Waste Regulations 2012 (CWR 2012).   
 
The Regulations have made changes to the powers that Local 
Authorities have in respect of making charges for waste collection and 
disposal. Historically some organisations have only been charged for 
collection and have benefitted from free disposal whilst others have 
incurred both collection and disposal charges.  
 
Provisions introduced by the CWR 2012 have resulted in changes to the 
charging regime which may mean some organisations that previously 
benefitted from free waste disposal will incur charges for waste disposal 
from 1 April 2015.   
 
Currently you receive a waste collection service from Chesterfield 
Borough Council and we are interested to know your thoughts on the 
potential implications of the Regulations on your organisation.   
 
By giving us some information we hope to be able to understand the full 
implications of any potential changes.  So if you could spare a couple of 
minutes to fill in the following questionnaire, we'd really appreciate it. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Carole Grew. 
 
Email: carole.grew@chesterfield.gov.uk or telephone: 01246 345797  
 
Please Complete and return in the envelope provided. 
Deadline for responding to the survey: 19 December 2014 
 
You may prefer to complete this questionnaire on line – if that is the 
case please go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MKJGB9M 
 



 
1. Which sector or type of premises do you operate/represent?  
    

University  Prison or Penal Institution  
School Charity (please define – see below)  
Further Education College   Charity Headquarters & Offices  
Hospital  Charity Shops  
Nursing Home  Waste re-use organisation  
Residential Home/Care Home/Care Home with Nursing   
Camp and Caravan Site  
Club, society or association (please define) 
Royal Palace  
Self-catering accommodation  Gypsy and Traveller Sites  
Medical Practitioners  Public Halls  

 
2. Are you aware of the Controlled Waste Regulations 2012 and the 

changes the Regulations have introduced?  Further information 
can be found at:  

 
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2012/811/made 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/government-
response-to-the-revocation-and-replacement-of-the-controlled-
waste-regulations-1992-consultation 

 
 Yes  No  
 

1. Are you aware that under the current arrangements your 
organisation does not incur charges for the disposal of the waste, 
this cost is currently met by Derbyshire County Council. 

 
 Yes  No  
  
2. If charges for disposal were applied in accordance with the 

Controlled Waste Regulations 2012 what would be the implications 
for your organisation? 

  
 Increased costs  
 Difficulties with service delivery  
 Other (please specify)  
 
3. Is your organisation aware of any alternative options for the 

collection and disposal of your waste? 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/government-response-to-the-revocation-and-replacement-of-the-controlled-waste-regulations-1992-consultation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/government-response-to-the-revocation-and-replacement-of-the-controlled-waste-regulations-1992-consultation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/government-response-to-the-revocation-and-replacement-of-the-controlled-waste-regulations-1992-consultation


 Yes  No  
 
4. If charges for disposal were applied would your organisation make 

alternative arrangements for the collection of their waste? If so 
what arrangements would it make? 

  
 Explore an alternative solution (e.g. Private Sector Contractor)  
 Take it to a nearby waste facility (please specify) 
  
 Other (please specify)  
 
5. If charges for disposal were applied what measures would you like 

the Council to take to minimise the impact? E.g. Advance notice, 
phased implementation etc...) 

 
6. For camp and caravan sites is your business currently eligible for 

small business rate relief? 
 
 Yes  No  
 
7. For self- catering accommodation is your business currently 

eligible for small business rate relief? 
 
 Yes  No  
 
8. For charities please specify the type of premises and nature of 

waste generated: 
  Waste Generated   
 Headquarters & Offices  Household   
  Non-household Waste  
 Charity Shops  Household   
  Non-household Waste  
 Waste re-use organisation  Household   
  Non-household Waste  
 *Household waste is waste originating from a domestic premise.  
 
9. Do you have any other comments you would like to make?  
 
10. Would you be happy for us to contact you in the future with further 

questions or information on this matter? 
 
 Yes  No  
 



 
 If yes, please provide contact details 
 

Organisation Name: 
Contact Name: 
Contact Email: 
Contact Number: 
 
 
Thank you for completing this questionnaire 
 
We will treat all information that you give in the strictest 
confidence. Please be aware that any information provided in 
connection with this consultation may be shared with partner 
Councils who form part of the Derbyshire Waste Partnership.  Your 
identity will never be revealed, nor passed to another agency 
outside the Council. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


